
To Commemorate 200 
Years of Train Travel 

Including 180 years of the railways coming to
Guildford in 1845

160 years of the Horsham Line opening 
in 1865

100 years of an Electric Train coming to Guildford 
in 1925 

David Rose & Geoff Burch invite you to join them 
in an Illustrated talk called: 

‘When the Railways came to Guildford’

on Sunday 8th June 2025 from 3pm - 5pm
at the Worplesdon Memorial Hall

Free Entry! 


